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Chevin House Windley, Belper DE56 2LP
Price £1,250,000 Freehold



• Beautiful Detached Residence

• Magnificent Open Views

• Very Special Position

• Lounge, Dining Room, Study

• Quality Kitchen/Diner, Utility Room

• Four/Five Bedrooms

• Two En-Suites, Family Bathroom, Shower Room

• Delightful Gardens, Summer House, Greenhouse

• Sweeping Driveway, Double Garage

• High Specification - Viewing Essential

Beautiful detached residence set in a special position with magnificent views across the Ecclesbourne

Valley and beyond. Located in the highly sought after hamlet of Windley.

The Location
The hamlet of Windley is approximately one a mile from the village of Turnditch and Cowers Lane

which provides a selection of village inns and local garage. It is situated some 6 miles from the centre

of Ashbourne known as the gateway to the famous Peak District National Park and approximately 8

miles from the City of Derby, which provides a more extensive range of facilities.

The nearby village of Duffield provides a regular train service to Derby and onward to St Pancras

Station, London. There are also local squash, tennis and horse riding facilities. Private education

includes Repton, Denstone, Abbotsholme, Trent College, Derby Grammar School, Derby High School

and Foremark Preparatory School. Local recreational facilities include Carsington Water with its trout

fishing and sailing and there is also a golf course at both Duffield and Ashbourne

The Accommodation

Ground Floor

Entrance Hall
12'1" x 9'10" (3.70 x 3.00)

With entrance door with inset windows and matching side double glazed windows, tiled flooring,

coving to ceiling, double glazed window with aspect to the side, countryside views and open square

archway opening into the inner hallway.

Inner Hallway
With matching tiled flooring, split-level staircase leading to the first floor and under-stairs storage

cupboard.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Dining Room
15'5" x 13'5" x 8'3" (4.71 x 4.10 x 2.52)

With fireplace with inset Living Flame gas fire and raised

hearth, deep skirting boards and architraves, high ceiling,

coving to ceiling, countryside views, double glazed sash stylecoving to ceiling, countryside views, double glazed sash style

window with aspect to the front, double glazed sash style

window with aspect to the side and internal panelled door.

Study
11'5" x 5'3" (3.49 x 1.61)

With matching tiled flooring, spotlights to ceiling, high ceiling, countryside views, servant bells, double

glazed sash style window with aspect to the front and internal panelled door.

Kitchen/Diner
17'6" x 15'9" (5.35 x 4.81)

With one and a half bowl sink unit with chrome mixer tap,

base units with drawer and cupboard fronts, wall and base

fitted units with granite worktops, charming Aga with large

matching granite splash-back with inset extractor hood with

feature oak principal beam, built-in Miele microwave, built-

in Miele electric fan assisted oven, integrated large Neff

fridge, integrated Neff dishwasher and induction hob.

Matching central fitted breakfast island again with granite

worktops and fitted base cupboards beneath, high ceiling,

radiator, countryside views, spotlights to ceiling, two

matching double glazed sash style windows to side, two

additional double glazed windows, double glazed door

opening onto Indian stone paved patio and gardens,

radiator, matching tiled flooring and internal panelled door.

Inner Hallway
With matching tiled flooring, four double glazed electric Velux windows, double coats cupboard with

sliding panelled doors, glazed door giving access to the integral door leading to the double garage

and second staircase leading to a charming snug/office/additional bedroom.

Utility Room
8'11" x 8'4" (2.73 x 2.56)

With single sink unit with chrome mixer tap, fitted wall and base cupboards with matching worktops,

matching tiled flooring, plumbing for automatic washing machine, space for two fridge/freezers,

double glazed window with aspect to the rear, high ceiling, spotlights to ceiling and double glazed rear

access door opening onto Indian stone paved patio and gardens.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Shower Room
7'1" x 7'0" (2.16 x 2.14)

With double shower cubicle with electric shower, fitted wash basin with chrome fittings and fitted

storage cupboards beneath, low level WC, matching tiled flooring, high ceiling, spotlights to ceiling,

extractor fan, large heated towel rail/radiator, double glazed sash style obscure window to rear and

internal panelled door.

Two Steps Up Leads To A Charming Lounge

Lounge
17'1" x 17'1" (5.22 x 5.22)

With chimney breast with fireplace incorporating multi fuel

stove and raised granite hearth, deep skirting boards and

architraves, high ceiling, countryside views, two double

glazed sash style windows with aspect to the side, double

glazed sash style window with aspect to the rear and

internal glazed door.

Staircase Leading To Snug/Bedroom 5

Snug/Bedroom 5
19'8" x 8'5" (6.01 x 2.58)

With oak effect flooring, feature ceiling, radiator, storage

into eaves, two fitted double storage cupboards with

shelving, double glazed window and magnificent views

across the Ecclesbourne Valley and beyond.

First Floor

Landing
With radiator and access to the roof space with loft ladder.

Bedroom One
13'6" x 12'5" (4.14 x 3.81)

With built-in double wardrobe with sliding mirrored doors,

deep skirting boards and architraves, high ceiling,

magnificent countryside views, radiator, two double glazed

sash style windows with aspect to the front, two double

glazed sash style windows with aspect to the side and

internal panelled door.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Walk-in Wardrobe
4'5" x 4'0" (1.35 x 1.24)

With rail, shelving and internal panelled door.

En-Suite
9'1" x 5'4" (2.77 x 1.64)

With large double shower enclosure with chrome fittings

including shower, fitted wash basin with chrome fittings with

fitted storage cupboard beneath, low level WC, oak effect

flooring, high ceiling, spotlights to ceiling, extractor fan, large

heated towel rail/radiator, additional small heated towel

rail/radiator, fitted illuminated mirror, double glazedrail/radiator, fitted illuminated mirror, double glazed

obscure window and internal panelled door.

Bedroom Two
11'5" x 10'4" (3.49 x 3.16)

With two fitted double wardrobes, deep skirting boards and

architraves, high ceiling, radiator, fitted dressing table with

base cupboards, magnificent countryside views, double

glazed side window, double glazed sash style window with

aspect to the front and internal panelled door.

Bedroom Three
15'5" x 13'5" x 10'4" (4.70 x 4.09 x 3.17)

With deep skirting boards and architraves, high ceiling,

radiator, fitted wall mirror, magnificent countryside views,

double glazed sash style window with aspect to the side,

double glazed sash style window with aspect to the front

and internal panelled door.

Three Steps Up to Bedroom Four

Bedroom Four
17'6" x 11'10" (5.34 x 3.62)

With deep skirting boards and architraves, high ceiling,

countryside views, two radiators, chimney breast, two

double glazed sash style windows to side, double glazed

sash style window to rear and internal panelled door.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Walk-in Wardrobe
4'9" x 4'1" (1.47 x 1.27)

With rail, shelving and internal panelled door.

En-Suite
4'7" x 7'3" (1.42 x 2.22)

With double shower enclosure with chrome fittings including

shower, fitted wash basin with chrome fittings with fitted

storage cupboard beneath, low level WC, attractive tiled

splash-backs, tiled effect flooring, high ceiling, spotlights to

ceiling, delightful countryside views, large heated towel

rail/radiator, fitted illuminated mirror, double glazed

window and internal panelled door.

Family Bathroom
11'5" x 5'10" (3.49 x 1.80)

With bath with chrome fittings, fitted wash basin with

chrome fittings with fitted storage cupboard beneath, low

level WC, double shower enclosure with chrome fittings

including shower, attractive tiled splash-backs, wood effect

flooring, deep skirting boards and architraves, high ceiling,

spotlights to ceiling, countryside views, large heated towel

rail/radiator, fitted glass shelving, fitted illuminated mirror,

double glazed sash style window to front and internal

panelled door.

Gardens
The well kept and well stocked gardens really do

complement this charming property with magnificent views

across the Ecclesbourne Valley and beyond. It also enjoys a

lovely sunny aspect as the property stands in a slightly

elevated and prominent position with a south facing aspect.

The gardens comprise of shaped lawns, a varied selection

of shrubs and plants and extend to the front, side and rear

of the property. The gardens are complemented by Indian

stone pathways and patios providing a pleasant sitting out

and entertaining space. There is also a productive vegetable

garden which includes greenhouse and timber shed. Outside

lights, power and three cold water taps.

Greenhouse
8'2" x 7'10" (2.49 x 2.40)

With concrete floor, brick base, power and sliding doors.

Timber Shed
Providing storage and currently used as a log and coal store.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Store
7'8" x 5'1" (2.36 x 1.56)

With power, lighting and shelving.

Boiler/Airing Store
8'3" x 4'5" (2.54 x 1.37)

Housing the boiler and also an excellent drying area with power, lighting and double opening front

doors.

Summer House
With power and lighting and enjoying magnificent views across the Ecclesbourne Valley and beyond.

Driveway
A sweeping tarmac driveway provides car standing spaces for several cars including a block paved

area providing further car standing space/turning space.

Attached Double Garage
20'0" x 17'1" (6.12 x 5.21)

With concrete flooring, power, lighting, electric up and over

front door, double glazed sash window and integral door

giving access to the property.giving access to the property.

Solar Panels
The property benefits from electric solar panels – see vendor for further details.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 
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